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Jim and Latitia received their missionary 
appointment in 2002. Their missionary journey 
started in Africa, went through Europe, and in 
2016 landed them in the Philippine Islands. 
The Robertsons minister on many different 
levels throughout the nation. Their primary task 
is working alongside quality staff in several of 
the Bible schools. Jim is the President of 
Apostolic Institute of Ministries. He also serves 
on the National Executive Board as well as 
doing extensive ministering throughout the 
islands, preaching conferences and teaching 
seminars. Latitia teaches in the Bible schools 
and works with the Ladies Ministries as well as 
the youth. 
Believing that an important factor to great 
revival is the development of great leaders,  
leadership development is a vital part of their 
ministry. 
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